
 

 
# Campaign honours Bahá’í women executed in Iran 40 years ago and 

highlights principle of equality. A global campaign to support gender equality 
in Iran. 

 
 

 

You are cordially invited to this memorial service at Glen Innes Baha’i Centre on 

Saturday June 17th. 
- Please arrive at 5.45 before the starting time of 6 pm. 

- Friends are encouraged to bring their friends of the Faith to this gathering. 

- RSVP: For the purpose of seating arrangement and catering, please reply 
to this invitation before Sunday 11th of June by email: 
tehran12@hotmail.com - Phone: 021-1347172 

  

 


